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12 February 2024 
 
 
T Smith 
fyi-request-25361-465f0294@requests.fyi.org.nz  
  
 
Tēnā koe T Smith 
  
Your request for official information, reference: HNZ00035576 
 
Thank you for your email on 9 January 2024, asking for the following under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act):  
 

“I request a list of currently funded Mental health and addiction lived experience projects or 
initiatives or groups” 

 
We contacted you on 31 January 2024 asking you to refine your request as your request is very 
broad, we advised if it was not refined, we may need to decline your request. We did not receive a 
reply to this request for refinement.  
 
As such, I refuse your request under section 18(f) of the Act. Your request for all information is very 
broad, and substantial manual collation would be required to locate and prepare all documents within 
scope of your request. 
 
I have considered whether fixing a charge for the supply of the information or extending the 
timeframe for response would enable Te Whatu Ora to respond. I do not consider that either option 
would remove the impact that supplying the information would have on our other operations.  
 
How to get in touch 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz. 
 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  
  
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā  
 
 

 
 
Danielle Coe 
Manager (OIA) Government Services 
Office of the Chief Executive 
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